LET'S START THERE
There is an HPPOA BOARD MEETING, TOMORROW, WED., 7/16/2025, AT 6:00 PM.

You can attend this meeting in person and sign up to speak for 3 minutes. Oryou can Zoom this
meeting.

There are a couple of interesting "topics" on this meeting agenda:

1. There will be a discussion about the current playground situation. (Hopefully, the decided
remedy will not involve a process controlled by HPPOA, and instead another non-profit and/or
group of community members will be allowed to collect the needed funds and make the needed
arrangements for repairs/refurbishment.)

2. There will be a discussion about the modifiy/repeal of "Speed Humps in HPPOA" Policy. (What
does this mean? Is the HPPOA board now considering modifying/repealing the HPPOA Speed
Hump policy that THEY have already violated? The board has already stated that they do not have
to follow policy. Only owners have to follow policy. So, if they modify/repeal policy, who is that
ultimately going to affect? OWNERS.)

3 There will be a discussion about an architect for the "expansion" of the HPPOA office. (So, the
HPPOA board made a lot of "reasonable" talk and reasons why there are problems with HPP roads
due to not enough money. Yet here we are again, ANOTHER non-road project that will cost tens of
thousands in road fee money.)

4. There will be the discussion of a creation of a "team" for the HPPOA Facebook page. (Umm... |
am trying not to laugh at this one. For YEARS, some of us have been ridiculed by some of the board
and their supporters for using social media to get the word out and disseminate information that
HPPOA will not share. For YEARS, some on the board and their supporters, including "their"
attorney, have said that FB and social media should be avoided. For YEARS some on the board and
their supporters have said that owners cannot trust what is being stated about HPPOA history,
court orders, application of law, and rule, and that HPP owners should IGNORE all of that
information and just leave everything to HPPOA and the courts- no questions asked. For YEARS,
some on the board and their supporters have said that social media and FB promote
"misinformation." Yet, here we are. HPPOA is going to put together "a team" for their very own FB
page. Too hilarious. Still, more power to them and their "team.")

And there you have it.
So...

Let's start there- showing up for one another.
Let's start now.

Aloha, HPP Family. (§ &



